January 10, 2012

Dear Brooke,

Several years ago, we had a dream. It centered around a big, country kitchen where friends and
family gathered under a sign that reads EAT-DRINK-and be-MERRY.

The dream spilled over to another room with lots of windows where the sun shines in, the moon
casts shadows, and the snow completely surrounds the room. We dreamed of enough space to
welcome every visitor and grandchildren. Finally, we dreamed of a private space with a
bedroom and luxurious bathroom to retreat at the end of each day. Sometimes, dreams come true,
and you listened carefully. Your vision and skill brought our dream to a beautiful reality.

In 2008, we knew that there was one piece missing. We wanted a garage and workshop attached
to the house. That final addition, complete with a cupola on top, truly finished the house.

In the beginning, the process seemed overwhelming. You took us from contracts and permits,
through exterior design, to plumbing and electrical plans, interior trim work, and finally to
choices of flooring, appliances, fixtures, and colors. Your attention to detail and your frequent
and caring communication led us through the process in a decisive and organized way. You
became more that just our builder; you became our guide and friend.

We truly appreciate the care you have taken to choose your workmen and many subcontractors.
The men who worked on our home were skilled, dependable, and very considerate of our space
while we lived downstairs in 2005 and as they worked just outside our kitchen in 2008. These
people were part of our lives for months. We laughed at witty remarks, analyzed high school
football, and vigorously discussed politics. We owe every one of them many thanks for helping
to complete our dream.

We have and will continue to praise and recommend David Brooke Rush Builders to anyone
who is interested in building or remodeling. Thank you, Brooke, for making our dream a
reality. It truly was an experience to remember. Thanks for making it fun.

Dave and Pat Ferris



